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Greetings Comrades, FROM THE POST COMMANDER GERALD DONNELLY  
 
The Children Christmas Party and breakfast with Santa was very nice. The       
Auxiliary served 30 children with gifts. It was nice to see the Auxiliary and Post 
members working together. Special thanks to the kitchen help for preparing the 
breakfast. 
The post held a luncheon (catered by Cowardôs) for the 993 rd TPC Unit. The   
Auxiliary served the lunch. The 993 rd gave out their awards and promotions. The   
993 rd presented a plaque to the Post to show their appreciation for what the post 
does for them. 
On December 10 the post teamed up with the American Legion Burt Hodge Post 
45 and provided an honor guard for Community Hospice. 
On December 14th we chose up sides for Army/Navy football. It was a great time 
had by all with Navy winning. We will all be back next year for another round. 
This led into the Bartender appreciation celebration and I want to thank everyone 
who volunteered as guest Bartenders.  
January 2025 is going to be a busy month.  
January 8th the post will honor our Teacher of the year, Voice of Democracy and 
Patriot Pen winners. The ceremony will start at 1800 hours.  
January 15th the post will hold a VA Benefits Work-Shop from 0900 to 1100 hours.  
We will have two VA service representatives on site to help you with any ques-
tions, to offer additional appointments and start your VA benefit case. Please bring 
your DD-214 and picture ID. Check the attached flyer for 
more Information. 
 
 
I hope everybody had a Merry Christmas  
and a Happy New Year. 
 
 
Commander, 
Gerald Donnelly 
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